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Dear Amy, CDMRS-- 

  I am writing to let you know I wholeheartedly object to application number M2017-049 because it fails to protect the water resources,
animal/wildlife habitats, and the easement rights of several property owners along Little Creek Turkey Road. 
   I have been a resident of Colorado for almost all of my life, and have seen the devastating affects of such careless and reckless
decisions after the fact.  (Just look at the 'mines/quarries' and the devastation left behind along the front range west of Colorado
Springs).  To capitulate to 'big business' and their sole desire for profit, leaves road damage, un-thinkable truck traffic and noise
pollution, and severely brings down the property values associated with such a venture.  These, coupled with the reputation of Colorado
as being a resort/vacation destination and the complete disregard for this hard-earned reputation  makes this 'plan' unacceptable in any
form. 
   I completely object and would not support this reckless venture in any form/ploy.  The business owner must find another way and not
disrupt the lives and well-being of families ALREADY living in the region. 

Signed, 

Edward Galen Givens III 
6065 Buttermere Drive 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80906 
7193328764 
e.givens@att.net
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